
Welcome back to Term 6! We hope that you all had a lovely half term break and ready and raring to go for 

the final term at Moredon! 

As always, our doors continue to open at 8.30am, with the register being taken at 8.35am sharp. We would 

like to stress the importance of children’s punctuality and attendance, as this is really important for your 

child’s learning particularly in this final term when we have lots going on and preparations are being made 

for their transition to secondary school. Pick up time is at 3.30pm and 1.30pm on Fridays.  

Normal PE for both 6FP and 6KC will continue to be on a Wednesday and Thursday for Term 6. Please make 

sure that children bring in their PE kits on the first day of the day, these will be kept in school for the 

duration of the term unless it needs to be washed as our PE days may change. We will be doing athletics 

outside so the children will need black shorts and white T-shirts. With the increasing heat, hats and lots of 

water will be important on these days.  

Please make sure that your children come to school with a healthy snack, sun hat, sun cream and water 

bottle every day.  

Keep an eye out for vital dates on Class Dojo and in the Termly Newsletter as we have lots of amazing 

things going on this term including the KS2 Music Extravaganza, Thorpe Park, the Year 6 Production and 

the Year 6 BBQ. 

If you do have any questions or concerns, please use Class Dojo to contact us, e-mail the school using 

admin@moredon.swindon.sch.uk or phone the school on 01793 600344 where someone will be able to 

help you. 

Thank you for your support, we look forward to working with you all this year. 

Mrs Prendergast and Miss Carter 
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